
 
 

 

TO THE NATIONAL STOCK EXCHANGE COMITTEE 

NOTICE OF OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

In accordance with the provisions of article 17 of Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 on Market Abuse, 

Articles 227 and 228 of Law 6/2023 of March 6 on Securities Markets and Investment Services, as well 

as the Fifth Rule of Circular 1/2017 of April 26 by the National Securities Market Commission (CNMV) 

concerning liquidity contracts, and other applicable regulations, Global Dominion Access, S.A. 

(hereinafter referred to as the “Company”) pursuant to the notice of other relevant information released 

on July 9, 2025 (registration number 35780), reports that it has resumed the Liquidity Contract entered 

into with Banco Sabadell, S.A. with effects as from July 11, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

Bilbao, 10 July 2025. 

Jose Ramón Berecibar Mutiozábal. 

Secretary to the Board of Directors. 


